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TKU Receives Work Study Program Award 
 

【Reported by Wen-yuan Zheng, Tamkang Times】Tamkang University has

received an award from the Ministry of Education for the implementation of

the “Work Study Program.” On February 27th Dean of the Office of Human

Resources, Tung-wen Chung, accepted the award on behalf of TKU as he

expressed, “Our university was able to quickly implement this policy that

encourages employees to advance their educational level because of the

similarities that it carries with our current policies. One of the most

identifying characteristics of TKU is the active encouragement of the

staff and faculty to continue learning and improving. It’s great to be

able to receive this award, but the development and improvement of the

university is the greatest reward we could ask for.”

 

The Ministry of Education promoted this activity so that employees in

different organizations could use their vacation time to improve and

develop more professional skills. In 2013 TKU entered for the first time

and was honored with the “Stunning Performance Award.” The promotion of

the Work Study Program also includes accredited student group study. It’s

estimated that about 4,705 people participated in this program in the year

2012. The study program for administration is divided into level one and

level two, giving administrators professional knowledge that directly

enhances their ability to create various curriculums. There were 1,423

administrators that participated in 2012 and took courses that added up to

4,269 hours.
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On February 27th Dean of the Department of Human Resources, Tung-wen Chung met with the Ministry of

Education’s Wei-li Chiang, to receive a reward in recognition of the Work Study Program for 2013.

(Picture provided by Wen-xing Ping)

 




